
Dear Members and Friends of Allendale,

As the summer sun continues to shine brightly, we are thrilled to welcome you to an exciting month of golf and
camaraderie at ACC. July promises to be a vibrant and eventful month, filled with a variety of activities, tournaments, and
delightful music on the lawn.

We have an array of tournaments lined up, each offering a unique opportunity to support meaningful causes, challenge
your skills, and enjoy the company of fellow members. Among the highlights this month, we will be hosting several special
events, including:

One Mission Golf Tournament: Join us as we come together to raise funds and awareness for childhood cancer. Your
participation and support will make a significant difference in the lives of children and families affected by this disease.

1.

Memorial Tournaments: These events provide a heartfelt way to honor and remember our cherished members and
loved ones who are no longer with us. Let us celebrate their legacy and the lasting impact they had on our community.

2.

Annual Club Championship: The pinnacle of our golfing calendar, the Club Championship will take place at the end of
the month. This prestigious event is a wonderful opportunity for members to showcase their talent and compete for
the coveted title of Club Champion.

3.

In addition to the tournaments, we have planned a series of music evenings on the lawn, where you can unwind and enjoy
live performances in the beautiful setting of our club. These gatherings are the perfect way to relax after a day on the
course and connect with fellow members.

We hope to see everyone out and about, participating in the events and making the most of this fantastic month. Whether
you are competing in a tournament, enjoying the music, or simply taking in the serene beauty of our grounds, there is
something for everyone at Allendale Country Club this July.

Thank you for being a part of our wonderful community. Let's make this month memorable together.

Warm regards,
Eric Farias
President
Allendale Country Club
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Anyone wishing to
donate ~

We are still
collecting for 

Walter's
memorial bench

Remembering Paul Walsh Jr.

It is with deep sadness that we inform you of the
passing of our esteemed member and dear friend,

Paul Walsh Jr.

Paul was not just a member of our club; he was an
integral part of the Allendale family. His warm

presence and infectious laughter brought joy to
everyone around him. He played a pivotal role in

fostering the friendly and professional
atmosphere that defines Allendale Country Club.


